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March 1, 2024 
 
ADDENDUM #1 WARREN SLOUGH RESTORATION PROJECT – CONSTRUCTION RFP 
 
 
Dear RFP Holder:  
 
The following addenda applies to the Warren Slough Restoration Project - Construction RFP.  
 
Addendum #1 Contains information on the following: 
 

1. Extended RFI Deadline  
2. Extension of Bid Date 

 
1. Extended RFI Deadline 
The RFI Deadline is being extended to March 19, 2024 at 4pm to provide additional time for questions 
pertaining to the project. 
 
2. Extension of Bid Date 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are extending the bid deadline to March 22, 2024 at 4pm. The 
Railroad has provided new information that may necessitate minor adjustments to the project designs. 
CREST and the project design team are actively addressing these modifications and will promptly issue 
an addendum detailing the alterations to all eligible bidders as soon as it becomes available. 
 
As before, please email all RFI’s and proposal/bid documents in PDF form to Jason Smith 
(jsmith@columbiaestuary.org).  
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Jason R. Smith 
CREST Habitat Restoration Project Manager 
Ph: (503) 325-0435 x 219 
Cell: (503) 440-7181 

mailto:crest@columbiaestuary.org
http://www.columbiaestuary.org/
mailto:jsmith@columbiaestuary.org

